
 
Investing Now for 
Newton’s Future 

Mayor Ruthanne Fuller, City of Newton and 
Newton Public Schools present the Countryside 

School Construction Project 

 

 

Millions of dollars of state grant funds secured, a new school on 
the horizon, improved open space, and an exciting opportunity 
to create a model for environmental sustainability 

For information please contact us at:  

Countryside@newtonma.gov 

 or call us at: (617) 796-1600 

or visit our website at: https://www.newtonma.gov/government/public-buildings 

 

If you're interested in receiving routine email updates regarding this project, please email the project at:  

Countryside@newtonma.gov 
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